Elimination of snow removal outside Service Area 1

The Borough currently provides snow removal on approximately 2.4 miles of road
outside Service Area 1. These roads include many of the shared driveways in the
Papke’s Landing area and one shared driveway at 9 mile. Snow removal on these
roads often involves the use of a smaller plow truck that was outfitted specifically for
this purpose and is made more difficult by roads that are not up to Borough
standards. We estimate this will save up to 80 man-hours a year in snow removal
time. This will help free up our part time maintenance/public works employee, to
be able to spend more time on maintenance duties which is needed.



